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01 November 2018 

Dear Oktavera Sulistiana, Meti Kendek, Nurwahidah, Subehana Rahman

2
nd

 International Conference on Maritime Education and Training: Notification of abstract acceptance 

Thank you for your submission to the International Conference on MET, in conjunction with 2
nd

 Global on Board

Training Conference, which will be held on 14 – 16  November 2018 at Sekolah Tinggi Ilmu Pelayaran Jakarta. 

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled “Analysis Of Bitung Port Reliability In 
Succeding Sea Toll Program” has been accepted by the Conference. Your presentation should be 20 minutes
long, followed by a 5-minute Q&A session.  

Please register and make the related payment by 06 November 2018. Please note that full payment is required for

the inclusion of your paper presentation in the final programme of the Conference. A student rate is available to

participants with a valid student ID card uploaded upon registration. 

If there are any questions, please feel free to write to us at icmet.stipjakarta@dephub.go.id 

Thank you for joining us, and we look forward to seeing you in November!  

Yours sincerely 

Capt. Supendi, MMTr 

Co-chair of MET International Conference 2018 


